Public Works Department

700 A. Wilmeth Road

McKinney, Texas 75069

c O L L IN C 0 UN T Y www.collincountytx.gov
972-548-3700 (Phone)

972-548-3754 (Fax)

Date: July 26, 2024

To: Commissioners Court
From: Jon Kleinheksel ﬂ‘(
Re: CR 512 Drainage Issue

Public Works requests Commissioners Court’s consideration and approval to conduct
operations on private property to remedy a drainage issue.

PW crews intend to replace a massive 10ft. x 100ft. crossroad culvert on CR512 that
failed during the extensive rainfall in May. This culvert is longer than usual and extends
onto private property. To complete the removal and installation of the new culvert will
require access to private property. The landowners have been apprised of the situation
and have consented to have PW crews on their property. The installation will require
approximately two weeks and will restore the proper drainage under the road upon
completion.

Should you require additional information, please contact me and I will respond
accordingly.



